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To the investigating Committee,

I am very concerned that this bill, if passed, would remove existing protection for both
 women and unborn children. Allowing viable babies to be aborted right up to the point of
 birth is a very dangerous and retrograde step. Please ensure that this is not allowed to
 happen.

Yours Faithfully,
David Brownlie.
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